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Rotary Week  
 
 

Jan  1 Rotary Office Closed 
 

Jan  6 ELC     7:30 Gordon House 
 100 Yr. Celebration  12:00 Gordon House 
    Input  
 100 Yr. Celebration    4:00 Gordon House 
    History Input 
 

Jan  7 Membership Devel     7:30 Hispanic Foundation 
 Rotary Meeting   12:00 Summit Center 
 

Jan  8 Contributions     7:30 Gordon House 
 Youth Exchange     7:30 SJSU 
 100 Yr. Celebration  12:00 Gordon House 
    Legacy Input 
 
  

 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

 
The Rotary Office will be open every day 

through the end of December 
except for Dec. 25th and Jan. 1st. 

 
Dec.  24 NO MEETING 
 

Dec.  31 NO MEETING 
 

Jan.  21 International Day 
 

Mar.    7 “Affair in the Vineyard” 
  

As senior economist, Gary Schlossberg is responsible for assessing the  
economic environment and providing input to the equity and fixed income portfolio 
management teams at Wells Capital Management In this capacity, he analyzes 
prospects for the financial markets. His three decades of industry experience  
include 27 years at Wells Fargo.  
 
Mr. Schlossberg is a frequent guest on San Francisco Bay Area broadcast  
media, and is widely quoted in a variety of news and industry publications. He  
received his master's degree from Pennsylvania State University and his  
bachelor's degree from the City University of New York. 

 
 

NO ROTARY MEETING DECEMBER 24 
 

NO ROTARY MEETING DECEMBER 31 

Gary E. Schlossberg 
“Economic Forecast” 



 



 
 

All San Jose Rotarians  
are being invited to provide input regarding our 

100 Year Celebration  
 

The Rotary Club of San Jose will celebrate 100 years of service to San Jose and the world  
between March, 2013 and March, 2014. 
  
There was some discussion under presidents Jerry Silva and Julie Matsushima about how the 
Club should celebrate this important milestone. President Bert has now asked a steering  
committee to develop a comprehensive plan for the Club Members to adopt. Dave Sandretto 
and John Baird are co-chairing this effort. 

 
After being included in last year’s membership survey and meeting with the past presidents, 
the steering committee will now spend the next few months gathering more input directly from 
Members in the Club. 

 
The survey indicated that our members want this occasion to be much more than just a single 
black tie event. The potential activities have been divided into four working groups – Aware-
ness, Celebration, History and Legacy. Each working group will be holding meetings to gather 
input from Members. The first meetings will be in January and are scheduled as follows: 

 
Tues Jan 6 12:00   Gordon House Celebration  (luncheon, dinner, bbq, events) 
       Pam Foley and Gary Shara 
 
Tues Jan 6   4:00   Gordon House History  (grad student, book, testimonials, video) 
       Bert George and John Kennett 
 
Thur  Jan 8 12:00   Gordon House Legacy  (community or international projects) 
       Dave Sandretto and John Baird 
 
Mon Jan 12  4:00  Gordon House Awareness  (signs, banners, media coverage) 
       Ken McDonald and Elizabeth Monley 
 
These working groups are open to all San Jose Rotarians and will be gathering information 
January-April, 2009. Based upon your input, a preliminary plan will be put together and  
presented first to the past presidents in May and then to both the Club and Endowment Boards 
in June.  
 
The final plan will be presented to the Club Members for a written vote at the Rotary 
meeting on Wednesday July 22, 2009.  

 
 



   
 
 
 

 
ROTARY AUCTION EVENT RESERVATION FORM 

An Affair in the Vineyard 
Saturday March 7, 2009 

 
 
 
NAME: _______________________________________  BADGE # ______  Today’s Date __________ 
 
NUMBER OF RESERVATIONS: __________ COST Per Person = $175.00       TOTAL COST = $ __________ 

       (you will be billed) 
 

NAMES OF GUESTS: ____________________________ ____________________________________ 
 

          ____________________________ ____________________________________ 
 

For information/reservations contact Carl Honaker at (408) 272-0160: Carl.Honaker@rda.sccgov.org 

 

Webmaster Wanted 
 
 The Public Relations Committee has decided to create a new website for San Jose Rotary. 
We are going to use a popular tool called ClubRunner. 
 
 It has been determined that San Jose Rotary needs one person to be our webmaster. This 
person will be responsible for interfacing with ClubRunner and learning how to maximize the  
software. This person will also be responsible for working with our committees to post information 
and photos (Teresa will continue to maintain the Member database and create the Bulletin).  
 
 Because the webmaster will need to learn the software and then set-up pages for all of our 
committees as well as for other generic Rotary information, the San Jose Rotary webmaster will be 
paid a one-time set-up stipend of $2,500. 
 
 Starting in April, 2009 (sooner if possible) the webmaster will be responsible for posting 
changes and new information to these pages as requested by other Rotarians. Understanding that 
this will take 15-20 hours each month, the San Jose Rotary webmaster will be paid a monthly  
stipend of $500. 
 
 We are looking for someone who is willing to do this important job for at least two years.  
 
 If you would like to make our website the best it can be, please contact Chris DiSalvo 
265-0302, or John Kennett 297-6101 if you would like to discuss this further. 



 


